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Hill, Delphine

From: Otson, Maureen

Sent:  Saturday, May 19, 2007 1:16 PM

To: Miller, Donald

Ce: Hill, Delphine; Brown, Patrick; FParker, Dixie; Smith, Jimmie
Subject: Follow-up to CMR of the PHS - Taylor Cl Contract #56149

Don —

This e-mail is in response to your letter to OHS dated 15 May 07 concerning a follow-up to the CMR of the Prison
Health Services (PHS) services at Taylor Ct Contract #56149, Report #CMR06002.

OMS terminated this contract on January 19, 2007 as a result of the Department “taking over” the responsibility
for the provision of comprehensive inmate health care services, therefore the only recommendation of findings still
outstanding from your October 18, 2006 CMR is Finding #2, Section 3). We are currently in ongoing negotlation
with Prison Health Services concerning these outstanding receivables. PHS representatives will be an-site at
OHS CO early June 2007 to review disputed receivables for services rendered under this contract. Because of
the lack of an automated electronic medical record or billing systemn, this is a tedious procsss involving reviewing
every bill by hand. We will be sure to inform you when the issue is resolved. Please contact me if you have any
questions or need further information,

Maureen

Maureen C. Qison

Deputy Director

Office of Health Services Administration
Florida Department of Corrections
{850) 410-4857 (office)

(860) 528-2610 (cell)
olson.maureen@mail.dc state flus
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